
 

 

September 19, 2017 

 

 

The Honorable Eric LaFleur, Senator 

Chairman, Joint Legislative Committee on the Budget 

Post Office Box 44294 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804 

 

Re: September Report of the Deficit Avoidance Plan  

 (Section 18.G. of Act No. 3 of the 2017 2nd Extraordinary Session of the Legislature) 

 

Dear Chairman LaFleur: 

 

As required by Act No. 3 of the 2017 2nd Extraordinary Session, I am reporting to you that we 

have made no changes to the Deficit Avoidance Plan that was presented to the Joint Legislative 

Committee on the Budget on August 11, 2017.  We will continue to work with the agencies and 

update the plan as necessary. 

 

We will continue to monitor the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 actuals and any changes made by the 

Revenue Estimating Conference during this mid-year.  Should any of these events occur that 

necessitates JLCB to declare a deficit, I will be ready to act upon that plan. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jay Dardenne 

Commissioner of Administration 
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